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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting on 
Tuesday, May 6, 2014 at 7:30PM. The meeting was held in the Chews Landing Fire Station. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Reichert, Ritz, Genzel. 
 
 
Board discussed proposed LOSAP program already approved in the current year budget. A 
communication from VALIC financial advisors advised the Board they will not be providing their 
services (see attached letter). Mr. Weiserth suggested we contact Lincoln National Life Insurance 
Company. A meeting will be scheduled later this month with them to meet with Board. 
 
Contract meeting is scheduled for May 15 with Local 3249 and two Board members. 
 
Motion by N. Ritz seconded by J. Reichert to adjourn, motion carried at 7:56PM. 
 
 
Submitted by K. Donahue. 
 


